
Advancing education at ETH

Wednesday, 14th 
November 2018



Dear colleagues,

We cordially invite you to the first Learning and Teaching Fair, which grew out of the 
annual Innovedum event and is being organised by the Educational Development and 
Technology Unit (LET). The Fair showcases ETH professors and lecturers and their 
teaching. It provides a platform for them to present interesting current ETH teaching 
projects and approaches and an opportunity for informal discussion among Innovedum 
project leaders, members of the Teaching Commission, Educational Developers from 
the departments, students, the Rector and – above all – ETH teaching staff, who are 
interested in teaching.

The Learning and Teaching Fair will take place on Wednesday 14th November 2018, 
16.00 in the ETH Main Building. To register, please go to www.innovedum.ethz.ch.
We look forward to seeing you there!
Yours sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Sarah M. Springman
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2018
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Programme, Wednesday 14th November

16.00	 Arrival. Distribution of name badges

16.30	� Welcome. Moderation: Andreas Reinhardt and Dr. Benno Volk, 
LET group leaders

	 Introduction. Prof. Dr. Sarah M. Springman, Rector of ETH 
Zurich

	 An insight into the Executive Board Teaching Commission. Prof. 
Dr. Andreas Vaterlaus, Vice Rector Curriculum Development

	 Keynote speech. Prof. Dr. Jörn Loviscach, FH Bielefeld

	 Presentation of Student Innovedum. Karin Brown (LET) and 
participating students

	 Overview of the Fair.

17.40	 Start of the Fair, with aperitif (open-ended)



Contact
 
ETH Zurich
Educational Development and Technology
Office & Communication Innovedum
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8092 Zurich
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